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ADDENDUM # 3 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 23-046-LH, Deep Patch with Asphalt Resurfacing Project 

 

The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

1. What Type of 9.5mm Paving do you want to use?  9.5mm Type I? or 9.5mm Type II? 

 

Answer: 9.5 mm, type 2. 
 

2. Is it safe to assume that all patches will be at least the width of a half-lane milling machine? 

 

Answer: Yes. 

 
3. Would you please reconsider adding Adjust Storm & Sanitary Sewer Manholes & Water Valves as Needed 

– 178 Each as a bid item? 

By having a bid item for this scope then you will only pay for ones that are actually adjusted, otherwise the 

Contractor will include all 178+ in their bid and then Macon Bibb Co will pay for all of them regardless of 

if they are adjust or not. Having a bid item is the fairest method of payment for all involved, because 

Macon Bibb Co will only pay for work that is actually performed and not just give money to the 

Contractor. 

 

Answer: Include manhole and water valve adjustments in your Type 2 asphalt price. 
 

 

4. Can you please provide a construction detail of what you want the “Adjust Storm & Sanitary Sewer 

Manholes & Water Valves as Needed” to be built to? 

 

Answer: Refer to GDOT requirements. 

 

5. For all bid items that have a zero quantity, should we just write in N/A for the Unit Price? 

 

Answer: Yes. 



 
6. Can you please confirm the allowable Work Hours/Lane Closure Hours for the roads on this project to be 

8am-5pm? 

Answer: Working hours will be 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

7. Please confirm/list exactly what you want the Contractor to submit as their bid, a Flash Drive was 

mentioned. 

Answer: Include both hard copy and flash drive with your bid submittal. 

 

 
 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
 
 

 


